
 

 

 

 

 

January 4, 2021 

 

MEMO TO: Delegate Chairpersons/Building Committee  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  BTF School/Site Health and Safety Assessment  

 

As per our previous correspondence to teachers, we must ensure for the healthful and safe return of 

students, teachers, parents and our community. 

Teachers want to be back with their students and colleagues; however, we must ensure that return is safe 

for all. We don’t want to become a Florida or California.  

Please complete the attached survey as soon as you can acquire the necessary information.  

With the opening of school beginning February 1, 2021, we believe we have given the District enough 

time (the winter recess) to complete all necessary preparations.  

We will be using the information for any actions we deem necessary.  

Please try to complete it by January 11, 2021. If you need more time to obtain the information, please do 

so.  

Thank you in advance for your invaluable assistance and support.  

Please stay well. Take no chances.  
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